
From: Gupta, Aloke
Sent: 4/18/2012 2:57:04 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Thalman,

Jon Eric (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=JETg)
Cc: O'Donnell, Arthur J. (Arthur.O'Donnell@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: PG&E storage pilots

Jon / Meredith:

Just re-remembered your idea of doing an update on the storage pilots you mentioned on the side 
during the last meeting. I think this would be a good time to get more informed about them (I would 
suggest including some discussion of the CAES project as well). I will defer to Arthur in coordinating 
the timing and invitees on our side for this update. Thanks.

Aloke Gupta
California Public Utilities Commission
O: 415.703.5239
aioke.qupta@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Gupta, Aloke
Sent: Monday, April 09, 2012 3:50 PM
To: 'Janice Lin'; 'David.Castle@sce.com'; Don Liddell; Allen, Meredith; 'KO'Beirne@semprautilities.com' 
Cc: Villarreal, Christopher; Malashenko, Elizaveta I.
Subject: Informal brainstorming re Storage/Next Steps

Hello:

This is to re-confirm the meeting planned for 4/12 at 1:30 (in Room 4010 at CPUC) that we have verbally 
discussed with you earlier. The invitees include CESA and IOU representatives, along with CPUC staff. As
mentioned before, the meeting is intended to be an informal, brainstorming session on Storage OIR/next steps 
without a fixed agenda or schedule. We have reserved the afternoon to allow ample opportunities for people to 
discuss their ideas, but can end earlier per consensus of the attendees. A bridge will be set up for call-in.

We have at least two goals for the meeting. One is to introduce a new addition to the CPUC staff (Arthur 
O'Donell) who will be dedicated to the Storage OIR. Another goal is to explore ideas for transitioning from the 
recently issued final staff proposal into phase 2 of the rulemaking and how to proceed with the proposed analytical 
framework in terms of the actual nuts & bolts of cost-effectiveness methodology, barrier resolution, evaluation of 
policy options, etc. There are no formal presentations scheduled; however, attendees are welcome to offer 
informal handouts to facilitate discussion. To allow for a productive, interactive discussion, it would be good to 
limit the number of attendees per organization.

Feel free to share your suggestions for topics with me in advance of the meeting.

Thanks,
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Aloke Gupta
California Public Utilities Commission
O: 415.703.5239
aloke.qupta@cpyc.ca.gov
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